Mo 240/1, Pragna,
Krishikuteera
Apartment,

13TH cross,

@ G t\ Sarakki,

JP Nagar 1st Phase,

XD B3 24 A Aa E Ee Bangalore -560078

contact no: 8971441973
aaaaeee learning@gmail.com

Dear Parvathi Ma'am,
Principal, VET First Grade
Greetings from AAaEEe!

At the outset, | want to express my deepest gratitude for being a constant
source of support for AAaEEe. It has been almost 2 years that your
esteemed institution has signed the MoU with us and since then it is
never looking back.

The projects like ‘Bloom Again’, '‘Bloom Fellowship', 'Job ready training for
youth',Cleanliness drives' etc. would have never become successful
without the co-operation of the students and authorities of V.E.T First
Grade college. In this past 2 years partnership we have together impacted
450+ students from challenging backgrounds.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your
motivation and unparallel efforts with AAaEEe to empower the youth for
life.

Hope this collaborative journey becomes perennial.
Sending tons of best wishes to you and your institution

Yours sincerely .
PRy - CoN ¥ T X g

CHANDRASHEKAR N
FOUNDER
A AaEEe
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J P Nagar UPHC

994, 13th Cross Rd, 1st Phase, J. P. Nagar, Bengaluru, Karnataka 560078
PR-No- 07/23-24/1p Nagar UPHC Date-26-04-2023

To

The Principal

VET Degree College

JP Nagar

Dear Madam

We would like to appreciate the active participation of your college members for promotive and
preventive health related services namely COVID PREVENTION , VACCINATION
PROGRAM and PULSE POLIO PROGRAM held during the last 2 years.

The keen interest and the involvement shown by the students under the initiative of the Principal
Dr. Parvathi R . led by NSS Program co-ordinator Shri Narayanaswamy is noteworthy and
commendable.

We encourage you to continue this support for the community activities in future.

With regards

e
Dr .(Cieetha. 5
Medical Officer
JP Nagar UPHC

Dr. Geetha S
GDMoO, .1p NAGAR UPHC
BBMP
KMC NO.82743

-
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Enduriog Vabue An I'TC Initiative

" ITC LIMITED PAPERBOARD & SPECIALTY DIVISION

i

Sincerely Thanks

i V.E.T FGC

mering with WOW-Wellbeing Out of Waste, a Nationwide Recycling Initiative of
. ITCand Contributing 191.8 kgs of Dry Recyclable Waste for Recycling
* ‘ During March 2023

We look forward to your continued support in making India !

SWACHH & GREEN P N
RECYCLE MORE & PROTECT ENVIRONMENT By Sanbur Bailyppediyey

Divisional Head-HR
PAPERBOARD & SPECIALTY DIVISIO




rediffmail Mailbax of vetf

Subject: WOW Wellbeing Out of Waste - Waste Collection
Acknowledgement

From: E Sree E | Green Campus <eigreencampus esres@gmail coms -r 11|

To: vetfgo@@rediffmail.com

Ce: "Akhilesh's Cool Perfect” <rammyakarthik@gmail com>, Parvathi Mohanbahuy =parvathi3838@gmail com=, Harika
Reddy <reddy harika11@gmail com=, Manasi Mishra <manasi2403@gmail com>, “krishna. hs@recykalfoundation.org”
<krishna hs@recykalfoundation.org=, srinath 1 <srinathtrue@gmail.com>

To,

The Principal
Dr. Parvathi
VET FGC

Good Afternoon Ma‘am ,
Greetings from ITC WOW (Wellbeing Out of Waste)!

We are writing this letter as an acknowledgement for the contribution made on the 315t of March 2023
from your esteemed institution:

o News Paper waste: 191.8 kgs

And that the contribution has been exchanged with fresh stationery items equivalent to the following
rates

- News Paper waste: Rs. 12/- per Kg.
Waste Contribution by the Institution (management) as part of their contribution:

item Rate (Rs) |Quantity (Kgs) |total value
Old Newspaper 12 191.8 2301.6

The mentioned waste has been collected by Sri Gajanana Traders as part of the recycling franchisee and
the transaction of the above mentioned has been transferred through online methods such as cash /
online / UPI methods,

We are very grateful for your endless support and for your playing an active part in one of the solutions
to the adversities faced by the natural environment. With your support, we are now a step closer to our
objective of a cleaner and greener environment,

We look forward to various such fruitful alliances in the future. Once again, we thank you for your
tremendous support.

Thanking you
Yours sincerely
ITC WOW (Wellbeing out of Waste)



THROUGH HUMANITY TO PEACE

+

~ Judian Red (ross Sorviety oW
| Karnataka State Branch - Bengaluru e

# 26, Red Cross Bhavan, 1st Floor, Race Course Road, Bengaluru - 560 001. Ph: 080-22264205 / 22340844

E-mail: ircskar@gmail.com / ircskarnataka@yahoo.in, Website : www.redcrosskarnataka.org
Karnataka Red Cross, Blood Bank - 080-22268435

Certificate of Appreciation

This Certificate is Presented to

VET Fust Grade Colle

in recognition of the institution’s outs‘?fnding efforts

in organizing Voluntary Blood Donation camp on | |- 11-20dd

your gesture will save thousands of lives

Vijay Kumar Patil Shavanthgera H.S. Balasubramanya
CHAIRMAN GENERAL SECRETARY



2 PRAJAPITA BRAHMA KUMARIS ISHWARIYA VISHWA VIDYALAYA
-?-;a§ World Headguarters : Pandav Bhavan, Mount Abu - 307 501, Rajasthan, India,
A Ph: 02974-[EPABX], -238261 to 238268, Fax:02974-238952
InCIpem Someme Correspondence Office : 2/1, Reservoir Street, South Cross Road, Basavanagudi, Bangalore - 04.
Ph : 080-26674562 / 28916317, Email:bkbir@vsnl.com, webwww.brahmakumaris.com

Branch : Vijaya Bhawan, No.4, 17th ‘A’ Cross, 13th Main, 5th Phase J.P. Nagar, Bangalore - 560 078. Ph : 080-26503682

Date: 09/07 /2022

To

The Principal
VET First Grade College
JP Nagar, Bengaluru — 560078

Dear Madam,

Letter of Appreciation

This letter is awarded to V.E.T. First Grade College J P Nagar, Bengaluru
in appreciation of its Green Initiative in Kalpataru Project. We appreciate
the efforts of the Institution in contributing to environmental

sustainability goals of the United Nations, though in a small way.
We would like to continue this association in future as well.

Regards

8-k J_‘W&Jlﬁ o od foe
Centre Head :
CB. K. .SVRYM PRABHA



STROMG WOMEN
STROMGER WORLD
i

INNER WHEEL CLUB OF BANGALORE JP NAGAR

: -s aﬁr
WONDERS

Inmer Whaai F033.33

DIST 318 CHARTER NO. 4120
W PRESIDENT ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT DISTRICT CHAIRMAN ‘
ZEMAIDA. ¥. FARCON DR. SURNT KAUR VINUTHA HARISH |

PRESIDENT — =
To, 29.5.2023

PREETHI MANOHAR g

ppeletiie e The Principal
preethimanohar03@gmall.com VET College

IMMEDIATE PAST PRPESIDENT

| KALPANA BRAHMADESHEM
Mob: 8305 17099
bpkalpana@gmail.com

VICE PRESIDENT

Y.M SUGUNADEWI
hob: 9545100258
ymsdevi@yahoo com

SECRETARY

SAHANA SADASHIVA
Maob: 9741844227
sahanaayush@gmall.com

JOINT SECRETARY

PAMMI RAVINDRANATH
Muob: 94459272880
pammi7ag2@gmail.com

TREASURER

PARINITHA ANIL KUMAR
Mob: 9980527386
parinithabillpro@gmail.com

15

SUNITA N MURTHY
Mob: 9844238033
sunitanmurthy@ gmail.com

EDITOR

RASHMI SURESH
Mob: SEB0Z 56405
rashmisk?S@gmail.com

COMMITTEE MEMBERS

GEETHA SHIVU -
SUDHA REDDY
SHARADA HARISH
GEETHA SURYAPRAKASH
CHAYA SATISH

JP Magar Bangalore 560078

From,

Preethi Manohar

President

Inner Wheel Club of Bangalore JP Nagar

Dear Sir/Madam,

I, Preethi Manchar President of Inner Wheel Club of Bangalore JP Nagar bring
Greetings to you from all the members.

We appreciate V. E T FIRST GRADE COLLEGE situated in J P NAGAR, Bengaluru for its
initiative in organising programs relating to counselling, health and hygiene, gender
sensitisation leading to welfare of students in particular and society in general and
propagating Green and sustainable environment in this direction.

We are very grateful for the gesture you have shown us all these years. On behalf

myself and our members, | request you to continue your support in this regard.

Thanking you

With Warm regards

X

Preethi Manochar
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Samarthanam Trust for the Disabled Sikiar wamtes 35

Samarthanam Trust for the Disabled”

To Date: 07/12/22

The Principal
VET College

Dear Sir/ Madam
Greetings from Samarthanam !

We acknowledge with thanks and gratitude for the participation and presence of your
students at the Walkathon on November 15th 2022.

-~ The Walkathon, a yearly event of Samarthanam with various themes every year, had
"Let us walk to support Blind Cricket” as the theme for 2022.

This Walkathon, with your support, has helped improve awareness and support the
game of Cricket for the visually impaired and promote the 3rd T-20 World Cup for the
Blind 2022, to be played from December 5th to December 17th 2022, in India.

We thank you profusely for your participation in huge numbers and for joining us in
pooling our effort to empower Blind Cricketers across the Globe and initiate public
engagement into meaningful action.

With warm Regards.

o I

DrMahantesh G. Kivadasannavar
Founder, Managing Trustee
Samarthanam Trust for the Disabled

Head Office: CA:39, 15th Cross, 16th Main, Sector - 4, HSR Layout, Bengaluru - 560102, Karnataka, India
Phone: +91 B0 25729922, 491 BO 25721444, E-mail: info@samarthanam.org

Donations to Samarthanam are 50% exempted under section 80G of IT act.

www.samarthanam.org
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